
From: Jodi Delfosse <delfosse@att.net>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:54 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: CPC for 7930 W Clinton Ave Zoning Change 
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from delfosse@att.net. Learn why this is 
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
I urge you to support this project in all ways. 
 
I attended the meeting held by the Dept of Corrections last month and this site seems particularly well-
suited to this, on a spur street off a busy commercial corridor, with few residences and ample space. I 
believe it speaks loudly to the merits of this site that the church on Clinton Ave supports the project. 
 
Thank you, 
Jodi Delfosse 
3267 N Newhall St 
Milwaukee 53211 
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